

Steering Group Notes - 9th February 10am

- 1. Apologies Jo Smith, Tim Allen
- ① The note taker at the meeting will chair the next meeting.

2a/b Vision task and finish group update

- ① The format of the vision was approved and the cover photo
- Alternative photographs are required of a village, Dovedale with people and an alternative livestock image ALL to send any suitable images to Sarah Bird
- A short comms. piece is required to explain why and how the vision has been developed and explain why local communities haven't been more involved in the process.—SF to write Done, see email and ALL to let Sue have comments.

2c Vision launch

- ① The soft launch approach was agreed with a visit to two farms and lunch, a brief is needed to help us understand how the principles of the vision can be applied on different types of farm.
- (A) FD/SF to write brief and circulate, the relevant PDNPA/NE officer to be informed of the proposed visits.

3 PR19 task and finish group update

- © Farm advice needs to be co-ordinated, particularly around diffuse pollution and there needs to be closer working with Severn Trent Water
- Severn Trent Water to be asked for a line about the importance of the White Peak as a catchment for the vision MH
- A Discussions to continue with STW particularly about projects for PR19 MH

4 Brexit task and finish group update

- D Following the setting up of a farmer focused group looking at post BREXIT schemes, a wider meeting is now required to look at principles and more details of a potential scheme. SF has started work on a draft paper.
- (A) The EA are looking at the use of LIDAR data to identify high risk pollution areas (eg sink holes). MH to explore this further and send SF a paragraph about protection of vulnerable areas for the paper.
- (A) SF to organise wider White Peak BREXIT meeting to move forward development of a White Peak plan.





5. Workshop finalising notes

(A) FD to ask JS for the latest version of the notes, ALL to provide comments as required.

6 Project task and finish group update

- ① This group needs a terms of reference and a clear brief, it will also need to consider a range of funding sources as HLF is not currently considering landscape scale projects.
- A JS to arrange a meeting to take projects further.
- A SF to circulate a link to the HLF review. Done see email.
- (A) ALL to confirm reps for group, Suggested names so far were, Rhodri and Sarah Bird (PDNPA), Amanda Patterson (EA), Dan A (NE).

7 Review and agree Action Plan

- ① Vision launch to be moved to late May/early June, clarification is required about the 'partnership launch'.
- A JS to provide an update on the LPS bid

8 Next Meetings

- D April 23rd 12:30 16.00 NT Ilam Felicité to chair
- ① July 5th 10.00 12.30 DWT Offices

9 AOB

(A) JS requested that we ALL 'retweet' the NT Peak District appeal launch (see his email for more information),

Dawn Isaacs is still planning to put in the Ravine LIFE bid.

Alistair Driver is looking into rewilding in the White Peak

Following on from Defra's 25 year plan the group needs to be made aware of the Command paper launch.

